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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to a Phonics and Reading Workshop on: - 
 

Thursday 2nd October at 3.20pm 
 

 
Phonics and reading lessons are taught in school to help children with both their reading and 
writing and we would like you to join us to take part in a workshop. The workshop will be 
approximately 20-30 minutes long.  
 
The sessions will take place in: 
Reception – Mrs Gunnell and Mrs Tisdale’s classroom (Hedgehogs) 
 
We hope you will be able to attend the workshop.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Bristow 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


